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NEWSLETTER 
22/01/21 

 

 Congratulations to our Learners of the Week for…….. 

 
Year R Well done Texas-Rose for your super phonics learning – you made an amazing 

effort with segmenting & blending and your handwriting is improving! 

Well done Ronnie for your fantastic maths work about capacity, we were 

impressed you found ways to explore this at home and enjoyed looking at your 

photos!  

Year 1 Well done Finley for creating and excellent fact leaflet about rats! 

Well done India S. for using super descriptive words in your science work! 

Year 2 Well done Taylor M. for being an absolutely fantastic role model in school and 

putting in 100% effort to everything she does! 

Well done Sabrina for spending an amazing amount of time on Numbots this 

week and working super hard at home!  

Year 3 Well done Finley for your great attitude towards learning and your fantastic 

music work! 

Well done Muntaha for consistently completing all your home learning to such a 

high standard! 

Year 4 Well done Porsha – your performance poetry video was both hilarious and 

amazing! 

Well done Dylan for your fantastic attitude and behaviour in school this week! 

Year 5 Well done James for persevering with determination and for your great science 

investigations! 

Well done Erin for persevering with all your online learning, even when you have 

not been feeling great! 

Year 6 Well done Katie for being absolutely amazing and giving 100% to every activity! 

Well done Zain for persevering with Google Classroom and uploading some 

super Maths! 

GREAT JOB - YOU have earned 10 dojos! 

We’ve made it half-way to February half-term! 

That’s three weeks of online learning completed – well done EVERYONE!  

Remember when you need some help your first point of contact is your child’s 

teacher. The best way of contacting the teacher is by email or message on the 

class dojo page. 
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NEW LEARNING PACKS 

AND FSM VOUCHERS 

 

Our aim is to deliver new 

learning packs with fsm 

vouchers 

on Friday 29th January. 
 

 
 

PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS 
Thanks to all those parents who joined Key Stage 2 teachers for their phone meetings  

this week. 

Next week’s meetings are: 

Year 2 – Monday 25th January 

Year 1 – Tuesday 26th January 

Reception – Wednesday 27th January  

 

 

DEVICES FROM DfE UPDATE 

Laptops from the DfE were delivered 

yesterday ready for allocated families to pick 

up today. We know this will make a BIG 

difference for these children. 

DATA UPDATE 

All the information parents have provided us 

with has been collated and submitted. We are 

still waiting to hear from the DfE about what 

will be provided and when. We will update 

you as soon as we hear more. 

 

BBC Bitesize is a great extra resource to help with learning at home. There are lessons on 

BBC2 every morning and on their website. You can also catch up on iplayer. 
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